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        Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Miss Bradley, our Nursery Manager has now commenced her maternity 

leave, we wish her well during this exciting time and we can’t wait to meet 

the new addition to her family.   

 

We are delighted to say that Miss Cadd has been appointed as Acting 

Nursery Manager until Miss Bradley returns. I know you will feel confident 

and assured in the knowledge that Miss Cadd, Miss Blackbourn, and Miss 

Williams will ensure that the children in Foundations@ TJA, continue to 

learn and grow together within our high-quality Nursery provision.  They 

are passionate about our little ones here in Foundations and their continued 

development has always and continues to be the Foundations staff priority. 

I know you will continue to support them as you always have. 

 

We will, of course, let you know when Miss Bradley’s little one arrives. 

 

Thank you so much for your continued support. 

 

 

Ruth Stone 

Principal 

 

  
  

 


